
I strongly oppose HB689 abusing MEDICAID for non-medical use 

 

Medicaid and CHIP funds are intended for direct healthcare services for students. 

Using these funds for staffing, internships, and stipends may reduce the resources 

available for direct medical care, potentially harming students who rely on these 

programs for essential health services. 

 

Please vote unfavorable against HB689. 

 

Nancy Shih 

Howard County 


